
To Lido Key Residents:         12/8/2021 
 
I hope your day is going well.  Just wanted to inform you that the Lido Pavilion Restroom Renovations will be completed 
this week.  The Lido Restrooms will open to the public on Friday, December 10 at 11am.  The Lido Restrooms will be 
open Mondays through Fridays from 6am-10pm, along with Saturdays and Sundays from 7am-10pm. 
 
I want to “Thank” John Kretzer (Project Manager) for all his efforts with the Lido Beach Pool and Pavilion Project.  We 
had some challenges; however, John held the contractors accountable and ensured our citizens received the quality they 
deserve.   
 
The Lido Pavilion Restroom Renovation included new flooring, new amenities, upgraded modern appearance, additional 
facilities, changing rooms, unique sinks designed to eliminate paper waste, new water and sewer lines, and new 
directional signage.  We hope that our citizens will be pleased with the renovations.  We will work diligently to ensure 
the restrooms are cleaned and maintained at a high standard.   
 
This completes the renovations for the Lido Beach Pool and Pavilion.  Please see the list of renovations below. 
 
Lido Beach Pool and Pavilion Project: 
  

• Installed new chain link fence around pool. 
• Installed new landscaping adjacent to the pool.   
• Installed new pavers for the pool deck. 
• A new vent hood system has been installed. 
• A new blue aluminum roof has been installed. 
• A new concrete slab has been installed for the patio area. 
• New patio furniture has been installed. 
• A new irrigation system has been installed.  The Lido Pavilion area has been re-landscaped with Florida native 

plants.   
• A new shade structure for the patio area has been installed.       
• A new concessionaire was selected for the Lido Pavilion.  Chief Laszlo Bevardi is well known for his restaurant 

Bevardi’s Salute, which has been in downtown Sarasota for the past 10 years.  Chief Bevardi renovated the 
concession area and installed new equipment.  Lido Island Grill opened on March 16, 2021.      

• Hall Architects designed the restrooms.   
• Renovated restrooms will open on Friday, December 10.  The renovated restrooms included new flooring, new 

amenities, upgraded modern appearance, additional facilities, changing rooms, unique sinks designed to 
eliminate paper waste, new water and sewer lines, and new directional signage.     

    
Thanks, 
 
Jerry 
 
 

 

Jerry Fogle 
Parks & Recreation Director 
Phone: (941) 263-6563 
Email: Jerry.Fogle@sarasotafl.gov 
1845 John Rivers Street, Sarasota, FL 34234  
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